oth. March, 1930.

EIBF ?ﬂrd! anl , HIHI ,
16 ‘"uoeum Road,
OX¥FCRD.

Dear PFord,

Many thanks for your letter and paper. I am
of course extremely glad that you are inclined to agrea
with me about polymerphic forms. Fabours tells me
he is arranging to have counts made 3n the wild, but
not till next year. I am urging him to test the viebility
by explielt experimenta, as the data leaves atill ona
alightly troubling doubt, namely &s to the viabllity
of the universal recessive. Tha avidance will bs
lass gimple 1if this homceygote alsc proves to be
elightly in defect. So far it may either be as fully
viable as the heterozygote, ur intermediate in viability
between them and the homosygote dominants.

1 do mot want to publish yet, until I can learn
more about Helix, but I agree with you that I may bave to.
Meanwhile, I think your paper will be most valuable.

Yours sinceraly,



